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Research Analysis 

 

The measure modifies the process by which counties governments are audited. The measure 

requires the State Auditor and Inspector to submit to data.ok.gov all raw data sets collected 

during an audit and to redact any portions that are exempted by the Oklahoma Open Records 

Act. 

 

Prepared By: Kyle Meade 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

Currently, SAI receives data in multiple formats, and has auditors that subsequently format that 

information in various ways; without revisiting each data set to provide consistency, errors in 

interpretation could occur. Further, the measure’s requirement to redact sensitive material would 

require additional staff hours to review relevant information prior to submission for public 

viewing. As a result, the office of the State Auditor and Inspector (SAI) anticipates the need for 

an additional $250,000 to $300,000 to fund two to three full-time staff (FTE) and other 

miscellaneous administrative resources associated with data formatting, verification, 

compilation, and submission.   

 

Prepared By: Nicole McPhetridge 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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